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WCSD Pre-Season Athletic Facilities Report
Spring 08-09 1/15/2009

Most grass fields have been aerated and seeded at the end of the fall season.  We will need to 
inspect them when the snow comes off to evaluate their condition.  Work may be needed in the early 
spring to supplement action already taken.

A rehabilitation of the WMF track is being planned.  It is not know at the present time when the project 
will get underway.  In the interim, areas of the track that have deteoriated need to be repaired.  The 
screen around the discus cage needs to be repaired or replaced.  The screen along Lexington Ave & 
S. Carver St. needs to be replaced.
The Track project at SHS is nearly complete.  Throwing pads must be poured.  SHS will host their first 
home track meet since perhaps 1998.

The crushed limestone tracks at BWMS, EMHS & YHS are in poor condition.  In each case, the 
original 6 lanes are no longer useable.  They do not present a competitive surface.  They need roto-
tilled and the grass needs to be removed.  Additional material needs to be applied and they need 
rolled.

Each of our softball infields need roto-tilled, grass removed and rolled and dragged.  Fencing needs 
repaired and painted.  Grass needs trimmed along fencing.  The homerun fence in right field at SHS 
needs to be removed.
The baseball field at Werner Park will need, roto-tilled, weeds/grass removed, rolled and dragged.  
The field is difficult to work in the spring.  Late snow cover and wet conditions will likely exist.

Fields at the Farm Colony Complex were in good condition at the close of the summer/fall season.  
Minor field prep will likely be required.
Old Legion Baseball Field was in good condition at the close of the summer/fall season.  Minor field 
prep will likely be required.
Betts Tennis Courts have been rebuilt.  They are in excellent condition.
The Davis Street Baseball Field was renovated last spring.  The WCSD provided materials and 
service.  Minor field prep will likely be required.  The homerun fence will need to be reinstalled.

The turf and related football/soccer facilities at War Memorial Field are in excellent condition.
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